
 
 

Enchanted Care News  

 

Dear Enchanted Care Families,  

Now that spring break is over, it is time to think about 

summer break.  

Have you noticed the bulletin board in the lobby? It is your 

go-to place for information about Summer Camp. Stop by 

today to pick-up your “boarding pass” for Summer Break 

Camp. To ensure your child is registered and will 

receive the correct shirt size, fill out a boarding pass. If 

you have multiple children, please fill out one for each of 

your children. I want to make sure every child gets the 

correct size shirt.  

Based on recently reviewed parent feedback from Summer 

Camp 2015, I have adjusted the cost of additional Summer 

Camp T-shirts. The information on the Boarding Pass is 

incorrect. One additional shirt is $10 and two additional 

shirts are $15. If you would like additional shirts, please be 

sure to indicate on the boarding pass.  

The Summer Camp calendar will be posted in the lobby by 

the end of the week. Ms. Tina and I are working on 

finalizing a few dates and activities.  

I hope you are all staying for Summer Camp. If you are not 

staying with Enchanted Care for the summer, please 

remember you must give at least thirty days’ notice.  

Please reach out with any questions.  

Warm Regards,  

Mallory Harney  

Important Dates 

April 13th – Parent’s 

Breakfast To-Go  

April 13th - Fairbanks  2-

Hour Delay  

April 19th – 

Kindergarten Testing  

April 21st – National 

Kindergarten Day  

April 21st – Kindergarten 

Field Trip to Fire 

Department  

April 22nd – Earth Day  

April 23rd – Join 

Enchanted Care at the 

Marysville Earth Day 

Tree Giveaway 

April 29th – Arbor Day  

April 29th - Pre-K 

Students Pick-Up at 

Kids’ Camps  

April 29th - Spring Fling 

and Book Fair Kick-off  

May 2nd-6th – Book Fair  

May 2nd-6th – Teacher 

Appreciation Week  

May – 25th Last Day of 

School  

May 31st – First Day of 

Summer Camp  
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Refer a Family To Enchanted Care and Everyone Wins! 

What’s in it for you?   For each referred child enrolled full-time, current family 

receives free week of tuition. For each referred child enrolled part-time, current family 

receives $100 tuition credit. 

What’s in it for Them? Quality Childcare and...  $25 off tuition per week for full-

time students, or $12.50 off  per week for 2-day or 3-day students.  Must be enrolled for 

10 out of 11 weeks of summer camp.  Valid for first-time enrollments only.  

Tuition 

Your weekly tuition is due on Monday by 6pm. If your payment is not received by noon on 

Tuesday, your account will be charged a $25.00 late fee. Enchanted Care does offer a weekly 

automatic withdraw for your convenience. To further accommodate our families, we also 

accept credit card payments.  If you are interested, please reach out to Ms. Mallory. 

 

Weather Reminder 

Please remember to dress your students appropriately for recess and before/after school 

weather. Weather permitting; students are given outside recesses each day. Decisions to 

have outside recess during cold weather will depend upon the temperature and the wind 

chill factor, (20 degrees Fahrenheit or below). Students should always dress for outside 

recess 


